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Information Letter no. 22-2014 

 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
here we have the final news for our Congress on 6th June 2014 in Strasbourg which 
will be held at the headquarters of the  

Council of Europe 
Avenue de l’Europe 
F-67075 Strasbourg 

This place has all the facilities we need for a congress and the French organisers will 
do everything to make your participation at this congress as smooth as possible. The 
majority of the participants will certainly stay at the NOVOTEL “Centre Halles” and 
from there a shuttle service will take you to the Council of Europe and back to your 
hotel.  
 
It is now up to you to make your reservation for the NOVOTEL as indicated in our 
last 
Information Letter no. 21-2014 to get the special rate for your accommodation. And 
remember: the deadline is 15.04.2014.   
 
 With best regards, 
 
  Max Geuter 
General Secretary 
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